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please email 
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att.net> 
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A  B l a s t  F r o m  t h e  P a s t  

In January, 1959, our very own museum volunteer, Nellie Groves Pruitt, was Pun-ga-

har-jo princess at the seventh annual gala social event at School of the Osage.  The end 

�R�I���W�K�H���H�Y�H�Q�L�Q�J���I�H�D�W�X�U�H�G���W�K�H���F�U�R�Z�Q�L�Q�J���R�I���W�K�H���V�F�K�R�R�O�¶�V���F�K�R�V�H�Q���&�K�L�H�I�W�D�L�Q�����3�U�L�Q�F�H�V�V�����0�D�L�G�H�Q��
and Brave.  Pictured Left to Right in the foreground, Don Tom Cotten, Brave; Dick 

Miller, Chieftain: Nellie Ann Groves, Princess; Sue Steen, Maiden.   


